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4 LEISURE AND COMMUNITIES DEPARTMENT - EXTENSION AND REDESIGNATION OF 
TEMPORARY POST (AN465-2005) 

 
At its meeting of 15th October, 2001, the Personnel and Management Services Committee approved 
Report No 634-2001 (The Xplore Partnership).  Among the proposals was one to establish a 
temporary post of Youth Forum Support Worker, grade CEW, £18,381-£23,739. 
 
It is proposed to redesignate the post title to Consultation Capacity Worker which would better reflect 
the duties of the post and extend the post until 31st March, 2008.  This post is required to meet the 
need for additional project support workers at the Xplore Partnership. 
 
The cost of implementing the proposal will be £5,400 in the current financial year, £25,810 in financial 
year 2006/07 and £27,570 in financial year 2007/08, these figures are inclusive of employer's costs.  
This funding would be met from the Community Voices allocation to the Xplore Partnership within 
Community Regeneration external funding. 
 


